

Blessed Michael McGivney Parish Photography Permission Form

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Blessed Michael McGivney Parish hosts a website at www.newhavencatholic.org as well as a parish Facebook, Instagram, and YouTube page. Occasionally we wish to post photo(s) and/or video(s) of a particular parish activity such as Faith Formation classes, sacraments, choirs, pageants, processions, and any other type of ministry or event that may include children on these digital medias as well as in our printed parish bulletin.

If children's photos and/or videos are posted in any parish print or digital context:

- Either no names, or only first names, will be used
- Any other personal information will not be published

If a parent/guardian does *not* give permission for photos and/or videos to be posted of their child(ren) in parish print and digital communications, the following guidelines apply:

- Photography and video are still allowed at the event
- The child(ren)'s faces will be kept out of photos, or edited/blurred out
- The child(ren)'s faces will be kept out of videos or edited/blurred out
- Unedited photos and videos can be sent out to parents privately to download

Before posting photos and/or videos of children, we ask that a parent/guardian sign the permission form below.

I grant Blessed Michael McGivney Parish pe son/daughter on the parish website, Facebook/ or electronic media.	, ,
I do not grant Blessed Michael McGivney Pa of my son/daughter on the parish website, Face print or electronic media.	·
Print Name(s) of Child(ren):	
Print Name of Parent/Guardian:	
Signature of Parent/Guardian:	Date:

Note: This agreement will be in effect as of the date signed and may be revoked at any time by contacting communications@newhavencatholic.org.